
Rules Committee, 

Dear Senators: 

Please pass HB2927. Most Oregonians support this bill.  

We want every vote to count. By electing our president by popular vote, this will happen.  

Thank you, 

Marsha Stoffer  

Beaverton, OR  

Marsha Stoffer  
marsstof@yahoo.com  
5320 SW Barclay Ct.  
Beaverton, Oregon 97005 
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